
Carclaze Newsletter - Autumn Term 6 - 11 October 2024 

Email: emoseley@car.celtrust.org or head@car.celtrust.org 

acolwill@car.celtrust.org 

For mental health support 

slenz-williams@car.celtrust.org 

For safeguarding concerns 

primarysafeguarding@car.celtrust.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194 - Wraparound Care (after hours) 07821595894 

Website: www.carclazesch.org - Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

Dear Parents / carers  

 

The right words can spark a child’s imagination, calm their minds and improve their wellbeing. Magic        
happens when they read about what interests them. 

 

Yesterday (10th October) was #WorldMentalHealthDay. The Theme this year was "take 10 minutes to  
read", something we encourage everyday a Carclaze. 

 

Looking after your mental health is also something that needs to be prioritised everyday.  You can join in 
with Take 10 at home, too. Finding time to read together is a great way to build special memories and help 
you both relax. 

 

Whether it’s a book about unicorns, a superhero comic or an adventure story about a child just like yours, 
spark their imagination and boost their wellbeing. Try it for 10 minutes today and see where it takes you. 

Best wishes  

 

Simon 

  

Simon Pollard 

Executive Head Teacher 

Cornwall Education Learning Trust (CELT) 



Certificate Winners  

Pisky Cove - H.Warder-Dingle for improved concentration, J.McShane for showing kindness and H.Haidara for 

beautiful concentration when handwriting.  

Perranporth - K.Potter for wonderful maths work, you really sparkle.  B.Lean for caring about his work - always 

working carefully and thoughtfully. 

Carlyon Bay - E.Yeo for always trying her best in everything she does.  

Bamaluz - S.Sharp for always being so attentive and showing us the ‘Carclaze Way’.  

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 15 October - Nasal Flu Immunisations for All - see opt in letters sent home 

Wednesday 16 October - Harvest Festival - please send in Food Donations to School with your child - the 

foodbank will collect on Thursday 17 October 2024.  Our Harvest Assembly will be for the children only 

this year. 

Friday 18 October - School Closed for Staff Training  

Half Term - Friday 18 October to Friday 1 November 2024 

31 October 2024 - Deadline for Secondary Transfer Applications to www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 

Monday 4 November - Back to School - Parent Consultations will take place this week.  Bookings will be 

opening on eschools - login at www.carclazesch.org 

Tuesday 5 November - No Cook and Taste Club - due to Parent Consultations  

EYFS Tour and Explore Dates for 2025 New Starters  

Thursday 14 November 2024 at 3.30 

Friday 15 November 2024 at 10.00 

Wednesday 20 November 2024 at 3.30 

Friday 22 November 2024 at 10.00 



Charlestown 96% 

Polkerris 96% 

Pisky Cove 91% 

Porthpean 94% 

Greenaway 96% 

Mawgan 
Porth 

99% 

Carlyon Bay 93% 

Perranporth 100% 

Harlyn Bay 94% 

Sennen 99% 

Bamaluz 93% 

Porthluney 93% 

Hemmick 96% 

Polzeath 98% 

HUGE  

Well Done 
To  

Perranporth!! 
100% achieved this 
week. Enjoy your  
extra 10 minutes  

playtime! 

PERRANPORTH 

100% 

 

INCLUSIVITY AT CARCLAZE 

Inclusivity is so important to 
us here at Carclaze. We    

understand that every child 
has their own experiences 
and that sickness happens.   

After a four week rolling  
period, any pupil either 

showing a significant        
improvement in their         

attendance or achieving 100% 
of their agreed timetable 

are also celebrated.  

 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE 

96%  

!Attendance Matters! 



REMINDER— We require contact the morning 
of your child being ill for us to be able to   

authorise their absence.  

!Attendance Matters! 

The attendance policy is available for you to 
have a read through on our website.   

Routine appointments should be booked out of 
school hours whenever possible. We 

acknowledge that some appointments are         
unavoidably in school time or are difficult to 

come by. In that instance, please kindly pop to 
the office and show the appointment confirmation 

to us or you can simply screenshot your                 
appointment and send a copy to -                      

ktaylor@car.celtrust.org  

We understand that some children are      
reluctant to come to school or have barriers 

that could be attributing to their                 
attendance. We encourage parents /carers 
and children to please come and talk to us. 
We have so many resources available that 

could be a great help to you and your  

family. 








